
 
 
 
 

 

 

Work is Underway in Alamogordo to Develop a Graduate Profile 

Tuesday, April 18, 2023 - Alamogordo, NM – Alamogordo Public School District 

Alamogordo Public Schools needs your input as we develop a graduate profile for Alamogordo High School 

students.  What is a "Graduate Profile"?  It is a one-page guiding vision document for our K-12 education system, 

developed with local input, that identifies the skills, knowledge, attributes, and competencies necessary to 

successfully transition to life after high school.  

Schools across the state of New Mexico, including the Alamogordo Public School District, are aiming to improve 

the quality of educational programs by creating a community-driven Graduate Profile document. Alamogordo 

Public Schools is committed to producing well-rounded student graduates with the skills and competencies to 

enter adulthood after graduation. It is the overall mission that every graduate will leave high school with the skills 

and competencies that are identified in the Graduate Profile. 

A recent survey by the Alamogordo Public School district seeks input from all community members. The graduate 

profile will be built using the data received from the Graduate Profile Community Survey and will feature the 

competencies and attributes identified. 

APS encourages all community members to participate and give their meaningful feedback to ensure all voices 

are heard. 

Link to survey: https://bit.ly/Alamogradprofile 
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If you would like to learn more about the Alamogordo Public Schools, please visit our website at 

www.alamogordoschools.org or on Facebook at www.facebook.com/AlamogordoPublicSchools/ 
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